
SLT Minutes 

02.13.2019 
 

The meeting commenced at 4:02 in the room 100. 

 

Copies of the January minutes were sent via e-mail and are available on the school website. A 

motion was made to approve the minutes. The motion passed. 

 

Old Business  

 

School Leadership will continue with its subcommittee structure this year. Each meeting, these 

four subcommittees will report to the at large group.  

• School Improvement Plan: Jamie Davis shared a data update from 1
st

 semester EOC 

testing compared to Fall 2017 testing. The Biology composite is up considerably, English 2 

held steady, while Math 1 scores are delayed.   

• Attendance Committee: Jamie Davis shared that this committee needs to be restructured to 

better meet the requirements set out by the district.  

• Climate Culture: Shawyn Newton shared that this committee will be releasing a mid-cycle 

abbreviated Teacher Working Conditions Survey that should provide more clarity around 

questions that declined in last years survey.    

• Mission, Vision and Core Values: Jana Tasich shared that core values have been 

developed. The committee will seek SLT feedback over the next week via an online 

survey.  

New Business 

The English Department expressed concern about the announcements at the end of first block 

causing students to pack up early and disengage. SLT decided to leave the announcements in the 

last few minutes of first block since first block was given all of the 5 minutes added to our schedule 

at the start of this calendar year. Also, waiting until 10:20 allows Janice to collect announcements.  

 

Jamie Davis and Dr. Seagraves shared our districts Strategic Plan goals that align to “key progress 

indicators”. These indicators are how our school is evaluated by the district to ensure that we are 

supporting strategic plan goals. These key performance indicators and Southeast progress towards 

meeting goals can be found here: SEHS Goals and Indicators 

 

The ACT Bell Schedule was shared and approved.  

 

Melissa Rich reminded staff that our accreditation visit is March 13 and 14. She still needs 

evidence of student-centered learning.  

 

Parent and Student Questions / Announcements 

 

None 

 

The next meeting will be March 5 in room 100.  

The meeting adjourned at 4:33.  
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